
Memorial School Weekly
Email March 23, 2023

Click here for the link to Community Postings
Follow us on Facebook - K-5Medfield Elementary Schools

Follow us on Twitter @MemorialPreK1

IMPORTANT DATES
Friday, March 31st - No School (Professional Development)
Friday, April 7th - No School (Good Friday)
Monday, April 17 - Friday, April 21st - Spring Vacation

Dear Families,

On March 29th at 4:30 PM, the elementary principals will be hosting a parent webinar on the student
placement process for the 2023-2024 school year. We will review the specifics of the placement
process and also speak about the parent input letter including dates and recommended content. We
hope that you can join us, but recognize that the day/time may not work for all families. As a result, we
will be recording the webinar and will share the link with families who may wish to review or view it at
their convenience.

Please click this URL to join.
https://medfield-net.zoom.us/j/83942137985?pwd=RUVzTXlHMktVNTQ3Q1UrN0NEMlVIQT09

Passcode: 122476

Thank you to all who attended our 6th annual Literacy night at Dale Street this week. The turnout
was simply amazing and we all loved seeing all of those smiling faces. Thank you to our Literacy
Coordinator, Jamee Callahan, and all of the elementary staff members who helped to make this a
possibility. I would also like to thank our amazing PTO for all of their help and hard work in making
this event a possibility. Pictured below are a few of our raffle winners from the evening.

https://www.medfield.net/documents/community-notices/80448
https://medfield-net.zoom.us/j/83942137985?pwd=RUVzTXlHMktVNTQ3Q1UrN0NEMlVIQT09


Electronics Reminder….
As a reminder, all electronic devices including watches that can be used to text/make calls should
either remain at home or if brought to school will need to be turned off and remain in backpacks for
the day. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Movie Night
The School Committee and the Medfield Energy Committee are
co-sponsoring the movie “Catching the Sun’ on solar energy. Solar
energy is an important part of Medfield’s Climate Action Plan. Learn
how the transition to solar power is taking shape in many diverse
communities.

The movie will be shown twice - Monday night March 27th at 7pm in
the Medfield High School auditorium and again on Sunday April 2nd at 1pm in the Medfield Library
meeting room. Please join us.

Links from the School Nurse
Mrs. Maguire’s FEBRUARY Newsletter

Covid Guidelines

Announcements, health procedures, forms and more!

Library Stock Up Event

As a reminder, we have launched a month-long
"Memorial Class Library Stock Up Event" where
we will be collecting donations to buy books off

Teacher Wishlists. Use this SignUp Genius link to
donate:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084dafab2ba5f58
-memorial#/

https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/775/Memorial_School/2792378/February_2023.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VTafYHcD4AbMe10PuPihovnn6Js9p25o/view
https://sites.google.com/mail.medfield.k12.ma.us/memorialschoolnurse
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084dafab2ba5f58-memorial#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084dafab2ba5f58-memorial#/


From the Cafeteria

We tried to keep the sneaky leprechaun away, but he took

off with our shamrock pretzels and replaced them with

heart-shaped!!…..ah-well, they tasted the same!

And we had a record breaking lunch - 320 served!!

Our Lucky Tray Winners!

March Lunch Menu

https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/775/Medfield_Public_Schools/2779107/March_2023_Elementary_Lunch_Menu.pdf


MEMORIAL PTO

Every year t-shirts are created for the Kindergarten class to commemorate their first year. The t-shirts
include everyone’s names in the design. There is also an option to purchase an adult size so your

Kindergartner can wear it years from now when they are seniors in 2035!

Purchase a youth size for $14.00, or get both a youth & adult size for $25.00.

Don't forget to wear your shirt for Field Day (June 8th; rain date June 9th)!

Orders are due by April 15th. Use this link to complete your order:

https://forms.gle/X3djQQC8AeuXCMVs7

Thank you for your support!

https://forms.gle/X3djQQC8AeuXCMVs7


A MESSAGE FROM MCPE

Help us paint the town blue!

Have you been spotting all those blue mailbox ribbons around town and wondering how to get yours?

There’s still time to make a gift to the MCPE 35th Anniversary Appeal! Through the 35th Anniversary Appeal,

MCPE is raising community support to fund one ambitious project at each of the five Medfield schools that will

make a real difference in our students' educational experience. Every Medfield residence that makes a

charitable contribution to the 35th Anniversary Appeal will receive a blue ribbon placed on their mailbox,

showcasing support for Medfield Public Schools and proudly helping us paint the town blue!

MEMORIAL SCHOOL is seeking funding for the first stage of a playground project that will ultimately provide

a playground that is updated, safe, and accessible for all Memorial School and Medfield children.

Your donation today will support this project and the projects at the other four Medfield schools.

Click here to learn more and donate today!

https://www.medfieldcoalition.org/anniversaryappeal
https://www.medfieldcoalition.org/anniversaryappeal
https://www.medfieldcoalition.org/anniversaryappeal

